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End of the School Year and Beginning of New 
The 2020/21 school year has not been as expected and as we close our doors to children at 
the end of the day on 20th July 2021, the COVID infection rates remain high in our locality 
and in Manchester in general. Even though guidance may change on 19th July, Manchester 
schools have been advised to keep all their COVID risk assessments in place until the end of 
the school year, therefore school will open and close at the usual times on the last day of 
term. 
School will re-open to children on TUESDAY 7th September 2021. Start times and entrance 
exit arrangements will be reviewed over the summer and parents/carers will receive 
information about the arrangements before the beginning of the new term, therefore please 
remember to check your emails in August. 
Please have a safe and happy summer. We know that advice about COVID restrictions are 
about to change but the virus is still out there so please be sure to take care of yourselves 
and your loved ones. 
 

 
Reminders and notices 
Covid 
If your child has a new continuous cough, a temperature or a 
loss of taste or smell then you must book your child a COVID 
test. The whole of your household then needs to isolate until 
the results come back. It is important that we continue to do 
this so that we can avoid having to close bubbles.  
A lateral flow test is not to be used if your child is displaying 
symptoms.  
 
When you receive your result, please e-mail it to 
admin@parkview.manchester.sch.uk 
 
Reading Books 
Please bring your child’s reading book in before the end of 
term. Thank You 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
 
Tuesday 20th July – School 
closes for Summer. 
 
Have a fantastic 
Summer break! 
 
Tuesday 7th September 
School return for 
Autumn Term 
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100% Attendance Reward 
 
Despite it being a really difficult year a quarter of the school (that is around 100 children), 
had 100% attendance. That means that of all the days they COULD be in school - they were! 
Instead of our usual 100% Attendance free trip, we brought the 'trip' into school in the form 
of The Wriggly Roadshow. The children learned about, saw and handled a range of animals that 
we do not see in the UK. There were squeals of delight, lots of questions and laughter as the 
animals did their rounds! Well done to the parents/carers and children who came to school 
every day despite challenging circumstances! By attending school regularly your life chances 
improve and that in itself is a far greater reward.  
 

Under 17s swim for free 
 
Under 17s swim for free across Manchester Leisure Centres during any ‘Swim for All’ 
sessions during the school holidays. 
 
For more information on how to access this please go to better.org.uk/leisure-
centre/Manchester. 
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2M 

Adults please wear a face 
covering when you enter 
the school premises (even 
when outside). 

Stay 2 metres away 
from other people when 
bringing your child 
through the school 
grounds. 

Just ONE adult at 
drop off and pick up 
times. 

 Children can wear a 
mask if they wish but it 
is not compulsory. 

Call the school office first 
before coming in – many 
queries can be dealt with over 
the phone including payments. 

To reduce the risk of 
passing on COVID to 
someone, follow NHS and 
government advice and 
‘Behave as if you have the 
virus’. 


